
Dear  

Re: Request for Information  

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request which we received on 02/03/18. 
 
I can confirm that Eastleigh Borough Council does hold the information requested. 
 

1) The total number of parking tickets issued by the council in the week 

commencing 19th February 2018 (ie. from 19th February to 25th February 

inclusive), and the total value of the fines associated with the tickets issued in 

this week; and 

137 Penalty Charge Notices with an issued value of £8210 

2) The total number of parking tickets issued by the council in the week 

commencing 26th February 2018 (ie. from 26th February to 4th March 

inclusive), and the total value of the fines associated with the tickets issued in 

this week. 

64 Penalty Charge Notices with an issued value of £3760 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further enquiries regarding your 
request. 
 
If you wish to make a request for internal review with regards to your information 
request please contact: 
 
Mr Ian Austin 
Solicitor- Legal Services Manager 
Eastleigh House 
Upper Market Street 
Hampshire 
SO50 9YN 
Fax: 023 8064 3843 
Email: Ian.Austin@eastleigh.gov.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the way in which your complaint is dealt with then you may 
apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The contact details for the 
Information Commissioner are: 
 
The Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF  
 
Yours sincerely 

mailto:Ian.Austin@eastleigh.gov.uk


 
 
 


